Odds 'n Ends 4-H Club - February 2021

Kaylin Richard will serve as President for the Odds 'n Ends 4-H Club in Bradford. Richard was elected February 9th for her first term along with Vice President, Megan Wood, and Health & Safety officers, Savannah Beachler and Natalie Wood. Nylani Beireis, Logan Richard, and Eli Hoffman were reelected to their roles as Secretary, Treasurer, and Reporter, respectively. With the conclusion of elections, a general meeting began under Richard's leadership. The 2021 club calendar and the online enrollment were discussed with members and families. The club voted in favor of supporting the Manna Ministry in Bradford for their community service project this year, deciding what that will look like was tabled for the next meeting. The club also voted against taking a club project this year. The club celebrated the completion of plastic cap collection. Richard adjourned the meeting following a motion by Robert Wood supported by Shelby Bennett. The next meeting will be March 1st at 6:30 p.m. at the Bradford Fire Department.

Eli Hoffman, Reporter

